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Given the current political climate, where individual rights are being targeted and the 
administration seeks to undermine our nation's constitution, it feels more critical than 
ever that we ensure that equal rights for all are still protected in Maine's constitution. 
Over 29 states have already done this. It's time for Maine to follow suit and protect 
everyone's rights. For this reason, I ask the committee to please vote 'ought to pass' in 
favor of this bill. Thank you.


